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Your submission for this review:

My understanding is that the further 7% increase will not include any inflation costs, so this will be on top off. You are asking
all of us to pay for something that will not benefit all of us, clearly not a "user pay scheme" but one targeted at simply sending
already vulnerable families to despair. I guess this is what happens when there is no competition in the market. This proposal is
in no way fair or equitable. The repercussions of this proposal will anger many people. It is a resounding NO from me and I
should not incur extra services charges when my street has constantly endured countless issues with Sydney Water for over 20
years and Sydney Water has not completely fixed it





